

Mid-Coast Officials Association

MCOA Press Release

MCOA to Host First Annual Hall of Fame Banquet

August 17, 2022

The Mid-Coast Officials Association (MCOA) is pleased to announce their first annual Hall of Fame induction Banquet and Ceremony. The inductees were nominated by their peers and approved by the Executive Council. Those chosen have demonstrated excellence in sports officiating, service to the community, and service to the MCOA.

"These officials have all had a lasting impact on our organization. They have served as General Officers, Sports Commissioners, and mentors to our new officials. This ceremony and banquet are a small token to show our debt of gratitude to them," stated Steve Muzzy, MOCA President.

The ceremony will be held Saturday, August 20 starting at 5:30 at the Elks Lodge in historic Cocoa Village, Florida. The ceremony will be livestreamed by the Brevard Sports Network via their social media outlets.

For further information about the Hall of Fame class or the ceremony please refer to our website.

Hall of Fame Class: https://www.mcoa.org/about/hof.php

Hall of Fame Ceremony / Banquet: https://www.mcoa.org/about/hof_banquet.php

About the MCOA

The MCOA, through its unique multi-sports model, strives to:

- Provide high quality FHSAA certified sports officiating and administrative services at fair, reasonable, and competitive pricing levels.
- Support our member officials, schools, coaches, administrators in our united mission to serve student-athletes in interscholastic competition with excellence.



Mid-Coast Officials Association

MCOA is one of the few Associations in the state which provides Sports Official services to all of the most popular high school sports including: Baseball, Basketball (Girls and Boys), Football, Girls Lacrosse, Boys Lacrosse, Soccer (Girls and Boys), Softball, Volleyball, and Wrestling.

https://www.MCOA.org